
Land of Band and Color Guard 
 

Happy New Year! 
  

I hope you enjoyed your Winter Break and that you enjoyed some time off and 
spent this break with friends and family! And for those of you who spent a lot 
of time rehearsing or with performances, THANK YOU for the time and effort 

you put in. The rehearsals will pay off! 
  

2019 was a great year but we are definitely looking forward to things to come 
in 2020. 

  
Looking ahead… 

  
This week, we will be working on finalizing the Spring Calendar. We have a 

couple of things to work out so please stay tuned. 
Concert band auditions will begin this week. I hope that all of our winds and 

percussion have been practicing over the break. Please scroll down for more 
info! 

  
Upcoming Performances 

 
 
  

 

Winter Groups' Meetings This Week 

Winter Percussion and Winter Guard continue this week. 
Please refer to your calendars that were passed out by your instructors. 

_____________________________________________________ 
 

Concert Band Auditions 
All Winds and Percussion must audition for Concert Band placements. 

We will begin listening to individuals. Sign-up Sheets will be on the 
Uniform Closet Door. Please sign up. 

 
On the days we have auditions, you do not have to show up to 0 period 

Date Ensemble Event Location Perf. Time 

January 14 Marching Band Disneyland Disneyland 4:50p 



unless it is your audition time. 
______________________________________________________ 

 

Disneyland 

January 14, 2020 
  

We will make our annual appearance at Disneyland as part of 
the Community Arts Showcase Program. We have been very fortunate to 
be selected to participate in this program for many years. This event officially 

wraps up our Marching Season! 
  

Here are some details: 
  

We are wearing “Show Shirts” to Disneyland. 
Not Band Polos. 

  
Pack your “UnderGear” and all performance needs/attire in a small 

labled bag. This will be loaded onto the trailer after 0 period rehearsal. You 
will not have access to this bag until we meet backstage at D-land for our 

performance. Do Not pack anything in this bag that you will need in the park, 
such as your wallet/money, etc. 

  
At EDHS 

  
0 period: Disneyland Parade Block Rehearsal 

  
After Rehearsal: Load ALL instruments, uniforms, and bags into Hawk 1. 

  
We will depart EDHS at 8:30am. 

  
At Disneyland 

  
Once you receive your ticket, you have the morning off until we meet. 

  
We will meet in the esplanade in between Disneyland and California 

Adventure at 2:50pm. 
  

Performance time is 4:50pm – starting at Small World, ending at Town 
Square 

  
Afterwards, you will have the rest of the evening in the park. Please report 



back to the buses at 9:30pm. DO NOT BE LATE!!! 
  

Approximate pick-up time at EDHS: 10:15pm 
_________________________________________________________ 

  
 Here’s What’s Up for This Week 

  
Monday 

0 period – All Band in Band Room 
Winter Guard – Raya 

  
Tuesday 

0 period – All Band in Band Room 
Winter Guard – Raya 

  
Wednesday 

0 period – Auditions Begin 
Winter Guard – Raya 

   
Thursday 

Band – Auditions Continue 
Winter Guard - Raya 

 
Friday 

0 period – Auditions Continue 
Winter Guard - Raya 

 

 Booster Meeting  
Tuesday, Jan. 7th 

7:30pm in the Band Room 

 

Color Guard 
 

We need your help with donations of the following items: 

-Clear, empty, plastic water bottles of all sizes.  These will be integrated 
into our Winter Guard show.  



 
-Bags of clothing, bedding/linens, towels, pillows, shoes and purses for 
our Savers clothing drive on Jan. 18th.... we will be collecting clothes at 
the school from 1-4pm on Jan. 18th.  

If you have any questions, please contact Heidi Mayhall 
at eldoguard@gmail.com. 

Thanks! 

 

Ways and Means 
 

Thank you to ALL the Walmart Wrap Booth volunteers!  It certainly was a 
team effort. 

 
A few key people we need to thank: 

Kristan Beckman - Was in charge of the dropping off and collecting the 
donations daily. 

Todd Brown - For carting/storing the trailer and wrap booths throughout the 
event. 

Andy and Crystal Shomph- For help with setup and working shifts and 
checking in continually. 

Dan Chaney- Helped out each and every day for many, many hours and 
trained our kids on how to wrap.  He embodies the ideal, 'Once a Hawk 
always a Hawk', as his child graduated from Eldo and our program in 2018!!  

Finally, a team shout out to ALL El Dorado Golden Hawks (students, 
parents, alumni, staff, etc) for showing up with a smile, ready to work, and a 
willingness to share the holiday spirit with our community.  The goodwill this 

generates for our program is far-reaching. 
 

Thanks, 
Lori Arneal 

714-325-9395 mobile/text 

 

mailto:eldoguard@gmail.com


Jazz Bands 
 
Happy New Year!! 
 
I hope you all had a wonderful holiday break. Let’s get back to making some 
music! 
 
With upcoming festivals, and performances, we need to make an effort to 
collect the Fair Shares. The Transportation Fee (Jazz 1 & 2) needs to be paid 
by the end of January. 
 

Fair Share Breakdown: 
 
Jazz 1 & 2: $550 (includes $150 Transportation Fee) 
 
Jazz 3: $100 
 

Jazz 1 & 2 Payment Schedule Example: 
 
Jan: $150 (Transportation) 
 
Feb: $200 (Fair Share) 
 
March: $200 (Fair Share) 
 
Payment schedules can be arranged. Please check out Charms or ask for 
payment details at: finance@eldoradoband.com 
 
Any questions? 
Feel free to text/email me: 
Christine Ostaszewski 
Cell (714) 496-3957 
jazz@eldoradoband.com 
 
Regards, 
Mama O 
  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support of our award-winning program!  You 
are each a vital part of the great success our kids enjoy as part of the El Dorado 

Golden Hawks Band & Color Guard!    
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